
Subject: Reminder regarding payment of tuition fee for the month of May, 2020  

 

Circular No. RDPS/08/2020-21                                                                                             Date : 20.05.2020  

(For Parents of Students of V to Class VIII) 

  

Dear Parent(s) 

  

Reference to circular dated 09.05.2020, you have been requested to make payment of tuition fee 

amounting to Rs.3060/- for the month of May, 2020 on or before 15.05.2020.  

  

The school management conveys its sincere thanks to those parents who have cooperated with the 

school and have already made the above payment and these parents may ignore this circular.  The 

parents who have not yet made the above payment are once again requested to make the payment of 

same latest by 25.05.2020 to enable the school to make payment of salary for the month of May, 2020 

to its teachers/staff on time.  

  

Your kind cooperation is solicited. 

  

With regards   

  

(Dr. Praveen Gupta) 

Principal 

Rukmini Devi Public School 


